
Open Alameda County licensed small
and large family child care providers
financially impacted by COVID-19.
Priority will be given to subsidy serving
providers. Non-subsidy serving
providers will be selected from each
Board of Supervisor district ensuring
language diversity representation as
funds allow.

Application will open Wednesday,
November 18th on
http://www.first5alameda.org/. 

Completed applications must be
received by 5:00 pm on Friday,
December 4th.

First 5 Alameda County is
administering CARES Act funding
provided by Alameda County Social
Services Agency to offer COVID-19
relief to Alameda County Licensed
Family Child Care Providers.  Awards
up to $5,000 for small FCCs and up to
$10,000 for large FCCs will be made.

ALAMEDA COUNTY
FAMILY CHILD CARE 

COVID-19 RELIEF GRANT

HOW

WHO

WHEN

CLICK HERE TO APPLY

FCC COVID-19 Relief Grant Application Technical Assistance session
will be held Thursday, November 19 at 6:30 PM. Register HERE

PLEASE NOTE: Eligible expenses are
limited to those not funded through a
PPP loan or Alameda County COVID
Relief Grant for small businesses.

http://www.first5alameda.org/
https://www.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=0623ddd4-1121-42a1-9253-fc64025a7e69&env=na1&acct=c34e4c76-d731-4d49-be9e-e4e638605747&v=2&ActivateOnly=1
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_w8xUfr41Tfidh0VRcU7QJw

